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Board of Commissioners Update

● On Monday, February 7, 2022, Dr. Schuhler presented 

information about the NBPSCF grant to Commissioners. 

● The Commissioners had several questions and several very 

positive comments about our intent to apply for the grant.

● The Commissioners were very excited about the possibilities 

and voted unanimously to commit to the required 5% match 

of up to $1,500,000.00.



Grant Progress

● We have received requested information from Franklin County Finance 

Officials.

● Davis Kane is at work on the required Architectural and Engineering 

parts, a budget schedule, a construction calendar and other required 

information.

● Dr. Webb is at work on the informational parts of the application.

● We have attended  two NCDPI webinars for the completion and 

submission of the grant.

● We are on schedule for a March 15, 2022 submittal.



Questions?



Questions?Thank you!!


